Legal Notice

Notice is hereby given that the Executive Director of the Harrison County Utility Authority
will receive sealed bids until 10:00 a.m, Friday, August 29, 2022, at the Utility Authority
Office located at 10271 Express Drive, Gulfport, MS 39503, for furnishing chlorine and
sulfur dioxide gas, for use at our Wastewater Treatment Facilities and Water Well Facilities.
Electronic bid submissions are required. The term of the Contract will be for two (2) years,
beginning October 1, 2022, with the option of one (1) one-year renewal with the same terms
and conditions, at the Authority’s sole discretion.

Bidders will submit their bids on the form provided in the bid specification package by the
Utility Authority. Failure to do so will disqualify the bidder. Bid forms including
specifications and other details must be obtained through the Central Bidding Website
wivy.ceniralbidding com, Electronic bids shall be submitted at wyrw centralbidding com.
Bidder will be liable for all costs associated with obtaining / submitting bids. Any questions
regarding should be directed to Marie Ostrander at nostranderisheua-ms.us or 228-868-8752,

The Harrison County Utility Authority reserves the right to reject any or all Bids, to waive any
technicality, and to accept any bid it deems advantageous. All bids shall remain subject to
acceptance for 60 days after the time set for receiving bids.

John Wilson, P.E.
Executive Director
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